
Responsibility    Perseverance     Compassion   Thankfulness  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back after the half term break. I hope you all had a 

wonderful time and enjoyed the Halloween fun if you took 

part in it.  

 

We move into the second half of the autumn term  and look 

forward to, what I’m sure will be, and amazing half term. The 

Year 6 children are off on their PGL residential, we have       

anti-bullying week, Christmas jumper and Christmas dinner 

day, Christmas Fair as well as Nativities, Christmas carols and 

Christmas parties. Dates will be confirmed shortly for those 

not already on the Yearly calendar.  

 

30th - 2nd November 

Classes of the Week: KS1: 2CS KS2: 4C             

House of the Week: Wolf                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Dawud M KS2: Cerys H  

30th - 2nd November 

KP Leon C  RS Harlee H/Woody S  1C Haider U 1H Marlie B       

2J Haitia S-K 2CS Ella B     3B Finn D  3H Tenzing L  

4C Anlin R-J  4MC Isabella O-S    5C Andrew M  5SR Sophia H 

6G Libby C 6M Bella S 

Pen License  

Tate O’H 

 

30th - 3rd November 

Rec 98%, Year 1 93%, Year 2 99%, Year 3 93%, 

Year 4 97%, Year 5 97%, Year 6 95%                      

Star Bonds  

Moorfield Tables  

 

Headteacher Award 

KS1 tbc next week  

KS2 Tlova J Rule of Law 

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



MRS COOKE 

Mrs Cooke, who many of you will know, has unfortunately had to 

retire from teaching and her teaching role at Moorfield. She has 

written this letter that she would like shared with the Moorfield 

Community. We wish Mrs Cooke well and thank her for the many 

years service she has given to the school.  

 

Unfortunately, as some of you may or may not know, illness  

during this last year or so has prevented my journey at          

Moorfield from continuing and I have to retire from my teaching 

career. I wanted to share a few thoughts before I leave. 

 

At Moorfield I have had the pleasure of being a part of, and     

helping influence to so many children’s lives since 1995. My        

greatest joy has been hearing about what the children in my 

care have gone on to do in their futures and enjoyed celebrating 

their successes. I have even had the privilege of teaching the 

children of students I have previously taught! Thank you to all 

the families who have made my job such an enjoyable one. 

 

A special mention must be made to the staff. It has been an      

absolute honour to work alongside such a hard-working and     

conscientious set of people. Lifelong friendships have been made. 

Their never-ending support and encouragement has meant I 

have been able to continually develop and learn to be the best 

version of me; both as a teacher and as a parent. 

 

I leave with so many happy memories of my time at Moorfield 

from Country dancing festivals at Stockport Town Hall, Castleton 

trips with Year 6, meeting Ned the pig farmer at Bramall Hall for 

a Tudor Christmas, Roman soldier visits in Chester and gaining 

the Primary Science Quality Mark for school, to name a few. 

 

I am thankful for my Moorfield family and will really miss being 

a part of this unique community. I am, however, now looking  

forward to being able to spend more time with my own family. I 

wish you all continued success, health and happiness. 

 

Much love, Cath Cooke x 



SLEEP PROBLEMS 

We are sending information about this free resource 

that can help parents and children to learn more about 

their sleep and develop better bedtime routines. Sleep 

is essential to brain function, by helping children to 

sleep better, we can help them to succeed in school. If 

you child is struggling with a regular sleep pattern and 

you feel you may need some support, then please see 

the information on pages 8 and 9 of the newsletter.  

 

 

MOORFIELD HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

(MHSA) 

Our MHSA are holding a meeting on Thursday 9th      

November between 6pm and 7pm to discuss the 

Christmas Fair. If any parents or carers would like to 

help in this event please arrive at the main entrance to 

school for 6pm.  

 

 

AND FINALLY… 

There will be many fireworks and bonfire parties this 

weekend. If you are attending one or having your own, 

please everyone, stay safe and follow the advice from 

Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue Service https://

www.manchesterfire.gov.uk/your-safety/campaigns/

bangoutoforder/fireworksafety/  

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                           

https://www.manchesterfire.gov.uk/your-safety/campaigns/bangoutoforder/fireworksafety/
https://www.manchesterfire.gov.uk/your-safety/campaigns/bangoutoforder/fireworksafety/
https://www.manchesterfire.gov.uk/your-safety/campaigns/bangoutoforder/fireworksafety/
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